Dorridge Surgery PPG

Minutes of meeting held  on Monday 4th March 2013 at 7.00 pm at Dorridge surgery

1.   Members Present.

J. Lanfermeijer, I Black, D Eckley,  W Lanfermeijer, M Nicholson, V Tabb, A Fox, Dr  Markham, 

2.     Apologies

 A. Carey,  G Waight,   Y Brodie,  L Clements, 

3.   Survey

Prior to the meeting Amanda had circulated graphs showing the results from this year's and last year's survey.  She had also supplied a summary of the patient's comments from this year's survey.

From these it was clear that there was continued satisfaction about the care and attention given by the doctors and nurses.  

The major issue continued to be the struggle to get through on the phone and make appointments.  Amanda hopes to change to an option based phone system as soon as possible and the best way to do this was discussed.

Amanda will be summarising the discussions and circulating them to the PPG before publicising them to all the patients.

4. Sainsburys

Don Eckley had written to Justin King expressing his anger at their decision not to include the Dorridge Sainsburys in their building plan for this year.  He had received a reply but it did not offer any hope of a change of mind.

5.   AOB

Jenny would like Dorridge PPG to enter for the PPG of the year award.  She, Don and Amanda will get together on Thursday to plan a submission.

12.    Dates of next meetings

It was decided that ideally we should have a meeting every 2 months.  So the next meeting will be on Tuesday 23rd April (instead of as originally planned for 20th May)  and Monday 1st July. 

